
MARTIN COUNTY RESIDENTIAL SERVICES, INC.  

D/B/A MARTIN ENTERPRISES 

PO BOX 1042 

WILLIAMSTON, NC 27892 

Providing opportunities, training, and supports for 

 individuals to assist them in becoming as independent as  

 possible at home, at work, and in the community. 

WE CAN SAVE YOUR BUSINESS MONEY, TIME, AND SPACE. 

Subcontract Services 

Simple Assembly 

Packaging 

Sorting 

Job Placement 

Individualized Training 

No Cost Employee 

Assistance 

6003 West Main Street Ext. —  Phone:  252-792-8251 — Fax: 252-792-5283 

 Website:   www.martinenterprises.org 

PO Box 1084 - 23366 Highway 125 N., Williamston, NC.  

Phone:  252-789-0508—Fax:  252-789-0775 

Website:  www.htmconceptsofmartinenterprises.com 
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Martin Enterprises is your local 
facility for 
cardboard 
and com-
puter recy-
cling. If you 
have old 
computers 
and/or card-
board, our 

facility will be more than willing 
to accept these items. 

                Adult Day Program 
During this quarter, the Adult Day Program 
celebrated the fruits of their labor. Clients 
were honored and rewarded for the volunteer 
services they provided to Vintage Inn Retire-
ment Center. As mentioned in previous arti-
cles, ADP works towards giving back to the community 

through different volunteer services. It was 
with great joy to see the clients being rec-
ognized for their hard work, as well as it 
being a source of motivation for them to 
continue to give back to the community. 

 PsychoSocial Rehabilitation Program 

The month of January began a new year for the PSR con-
sumers.  The new year  brought about New 
Year’s resolutions pertaining to personal goals 
consumers wanted to accomplish.   The 
month also brought the celebration of Dr. Mar-
tin Luther King, Jr.’s birthday.  Consumers 
watched Dr. King’s famous “I Have a Dream” 
speech.  Consumers decorated  the “word 
tree” with snowflakes and red birds, repre-
senting the Winter season. 

February was the consumers’ most exciting and busiest 
month.  They celebrated and learned the 
history of Ground Hog’s Day , President’s 
Day, Valentine’s Day, Flag Day, and Black 
History month.  They also made and wore 
red hearts for the month in celebration of 
National Heart Month.  The “word tree” 
was decorated with red hearts. 

During the month of March, consumers had the opportuni-
ty to tour Miller-Motte College in Greenville followed by a 
lunch outing.   They observed St. Patrick’s 

Day by making shamrocks to 
wear .  They also decorated 
the “word tree”  with sham-
rocks, and kites to bring in 
the Spring season. 



 

JANUARY 
Yrs 

of  
Srv 

FEBRUARY 
Yrs 

of  
Srv 

MARCH 
Yrs 

of  
Srv 

Dwan A. 3 Linda R. 10 Becky R. 42 

  Loraine N. 9 Lakiva H. 15 

  Sam H. 3   

      

Production Log—1st Quarter 2015 
 

  

 Perdue Cryovac 

Sealed Air 

Hampton 

Art 

Cardboard Ann’s House of 

Nuts 

Scrap Tubes E-Waste  

Recycling 

  

Poultry 

Trays 

Various Meat 

Trays 

Tubes of 

Beads 

Tons of 

Cardboard 

Assmb&Packed

Displays 

Tons of  

Tubes 

Pounds of  

E-Waste 

JAN—15 592.20 631,150 44,619 0 384 0 0 

FEB—15 749.70 178,500 47,041 42.42 5,535 0 0 

MAR—15 414.0 344,200 28,141 0 638 0 0 

1ST  QTR  

TOTALS 
1755.90 1,153,850 119,801 42.42 6,557 0 0 

        

ARC & UCP  
Group Homes 

 

First quarter activities began with residents from both group 
homes coming together to enjoy a New Year’s gathering.  On 
January 10th the residents attended the first Jamboree of the 
year.  

The month of February was packed with activities such as a  

pre-super bowl party with all the 
fixings, celebration of the eldest 
resident’s birthday, and clients 
dressing in all red for Valentines 
Day during the monthly jamboree 
on February 14th. 

March continued with the celebration of 2 cli-
ents’ birthdays.  The month’s jamboree theme 
was Western.  Residents wore cowboy and cow-
girl attire and played Bingo.  Everyone enjoyed a 
spectacular Pig Picking...it was um, um, good!   
Residents also enjoyed the warmer temperatures 
by having a picnic in the park. 

To close out the quarter, residents attended a Black History 
event at the EJ Hayes Alumni Cultural Center.  They enjoyed 

poetry, songs, speeches, and awards.  
A slide show was presented showcas-
ing historical scientists and inventors 
who have made significant contribu-
tions to the world.   
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Come by and visit us! 

Serving Breakfast & Lunch 

 Located in the lobby of Martin 
General Hospital. 

Phone:252-809-6300   ext.61186 

 

Hours of Operation:   

M—F; 8am—2pm, 4pm—6pm 

‘HOSPITAL’ITY  
CORNER 

Vocational Rehabilitation Services 

Work Adjustment and Supported Employment’s Success  

The Vocational Rehabilitation Department focuses on providing quality service and assisting consumers overcome criminal, mental, personal, transportation, and educational barriers throughout the dura-

tion of receiving services.  Our Work Adjustment new placement goal for the current fiscal year is 60.  A total of 7 consumers have obtained employment for the 1st quarter of 2015. Consumers receive one-on-
one services from qualified Community Employment Specialists Carter, Jefferson, and Williams, in the areas that enrich each individual’s interpersonal skills and helps prepare them for job placement.  Job 
placement sites range from Service Xpress, Pronamics, Waffle House, Perdue, WalCoates Elementary, Red Heron Café, HTM Concepts, Mega Force, and the Waffle House.  Current placements have brought 
about a positive start and  with additional support and openness from employers; our consumers will be granted more employment opportunities to prove that they too are capable of being productive per-
sons in the community. The overall goal for the consumers is to achieve each individualized goal written including gaining and maintaining work experience for 90 days or more. 

The Vocational Rehabilitation Department also assists consumers through assessment evaluations that help the individual gain employment skills while utilizing the in-house program.  The consumer earns 

monthly pay and is expected to follow the rules and regulations of the facility.  The consumers gain employment skills and etiquette for job readiness. In addition, each month, an in-house consumer is high-

lighted as the Outstanding Worker of the Month.  Each consumer received a certificate, 50 tokens and a free lunch card for their accomplishments. 

 

The first quarter Success Club Meeting was held  on March 25, 2015.  Two consumers along with CES Jefferson and Williams were in attendance.  Participants had lunch at Golden 
Corral in Washington and visited the Washington Waterfront. Topics for the Success Club Outing covered working during non-scheduled hours, safety at work, and transitioning under 
new management. One of the participants informed the CES  that she was asked to work in a different area at her job. She obtained experience in quality/quantity control. The new 
task demanded she work in close proximity with her co-workers as a team and increase production while maintaining quality. She successfully counted, dispersed, and signed off on 
orders totaling over a 100 pieces per day. She and her employer were very proud of her accomplishment. 

CAP & ADVP Departments 

The CAP and ADVP Departments have been busy this quarter.  Clients utilized their time by volunteering at local churches,  

food pantries, and with Meals on Wheels.  Clients visited the library to obtain library cards and check out books.  An Easter 

outing was held at the park with an Easter egg hunt followed by refreshments for all the clients.  In addition to client activi-

ties, the Wellness Committee prepared a healthy lunch consisting of soup and salad for all staff and clients to enjoy.  The meal 

was filling, delicious, healthy,  and energizing!  Stay tuned for next quarter’s activities & fun as Spring quickly approaches! 


